
Short-term research opportunities at the University at Buffalo, State University of New York 
 
 
  

The Jagiellonian University has a long and solid tradition of cooperation with the University at 
Buffalo, dating back to 1990. Believing in the potential of young Polish researchers, our generous 
partner offers yearly stipends for research at their campus in Buffalo in the State of New York. 
 
Currently the University at Buffalo offers 2 short-term stipend opportunities for JU PhD students for 
the Fall/Winter 2020 and Spring/Summer 2021 as below: 
 
Conditions for the applicants: 

- Deliver one or two lectures (to be agreed with the receiving unit). 
-  4 to 8 weeks stay. 

 
Timeframe: 

A) One place available for the period 1st October 2020 until 20th December 2020. 
B) One place available for the period 25th January 2021 until 15th May 2021. 

  
Who can apply? 

- PhD students. 
 
Required documents: 

- Visiting Scholar Application Form. 
- CV and list of publications. 
- English-language certificate as proof of their proficiency in English (minimum B2 level, C1 is 

preferred). 
- Form „Zgłoszenie na wymianę bilateralną”. 

 
University at Buffalo stipend covers: 

-          Staying at University Guest Quarters – For the scholar only, spouse is not accepted. 
-          $200/week allowance. 
-          Health insurance. 

 
The Jagiellonian University covers: 

 the airplane tickets 
 
Note: The offer is not opened for applicants from Collegium Medicum. 
 
The hard-copy of the documents shall be provided to ul. Czapskich 4, room 25 until the 3rd of February 
2020, 12:00 pm. 
 
Contact person: 
Carlos Panek Soares de Araujo 
E-mail: carlos.panek@uj.edu.pl 
Tel: +48 12 663 30 44   
International Cooperation Section - International Relations Office 
4 Czapskich Street, 31-110 Kraków, Poland  
 

http://www.buffalo.edu/
http://www.buffalo.edu/

